
                                                                 Eastfield Crossing Association 

 

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastfield Crossing Association was held on November 23, 

2015 at 39 Barden Circle. Present were Jerry Spring, Beverly Bernard, Don Skiba, John Symonds and Jack 

Woonton.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Jerry Spring. 

 

Discussion on Bellview Lamp post  

ECA board agreed to contact an Electrician to quote the repair/relocation of the lamp post located on 

Bellview. 

Jerry Spring to contact Electrician 

 

Discussion on ECA pump house generator  

ECA has received one quote and has another Inspection/quote scheduled for Dec 10, 2015.  At that 

time, a letter outlining the cost and info will be considered in the January assessment billing or at the 

annual meeting in February 2016. 

 

Septic Odor on Bellview 

Jerry Spring will call for inspection 

  

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Symonds, Secretary 

 


